
Grant-Spring Term 2015 

This term’s grant is 11 

weeks, from Monday 

5th January until 

Friday 20th March 

2015.  The term runs 

straight through as we 

do not close for half 

term.  Days and 

sessions missed due to 

illness or holiday 

cannot be taken on 

another day or through 

sessions being added 

on at the end of the 

term. 

The Summer Term will 

start on Monday 13th 

April and run for 13 

weeks until Friday 10th 

July. 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

                                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   
Parent Notices 

 

Please dress your child in 

suitable clothing for the 

weather.  We will be taking 

the children outside so 

please provide NAMED 

coats, scarf, hat and gloves. 

A lot of children have the 

same coats; it will make it 

much easier to reunite 

clothes with their owners if 

they are named. 

Thank you.                              
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  Parents – PLEASE can we remind you 
to always ensure that you close the 
Nursery door behind you when 
entering and leaving our Building. This 
is for the safety of our children.  You 
are probably aware of an incident 
recently which highlights the 
importance of this request. 

 Please could we ask you to regularly 
check the nappy/wipe boards for your 

child’s name. 

                                 

 

Please could we ask you to 

continue sharing your WOW 

moments with us, we had a 

lovely example in February… 

 

We will be sharing 2 policies this 
month with all parents / carers.  

This month they are our Fire 
Precautions policy and our 

Nutrition Policy. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr David’s Message 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

With schools’ half terms completed, already we are looking towards the next break for 
holidays – those attending  using Government funding should expect  a  4 week break 
– Please, carefully watch our notice boards, all dates are regularly posted up in 
Nursery. 

PARENTS, YOU WERE REMINDED RECENTLY OF THE SUPPORT WE ASK FOR IN THE 
SERIOUS ISSUE OF ENTERING AND EXITING FROM OUR FRONT DOOR. 

PLEASE HELP - ENSURE THE FRONT DOOR IS CLOSED BEHIND YOU. 

Our March newsletter contains many activities and events planned for this month – you 
are invited to help whenever your time allows. Examples - Family breakfast, Children’s 
visits to our friendly dentist, and also, starting spring preparation work in our Nursery 
Garden at St Ann’s. Please tell us when you are available and willing to help. 

Perhaps you may have noticed some new faces among our Nursery Staff team 
recently…. We have been delighted to welcome Miss Rani, Miss Amy and Miss Sam 
(Samera).  You will find their pictures, along with everyone else’s, outside our office.  It 
is especially pleasing to tell you – none of them are replacing anyone who has left us. 

Very best wishes, 

 

 

Events in March 
 Our ‘chicks’ arrive on Monday 16th March.  They will arrive as eggs in their incubator 

and over the following weeks we will watch them hatch and grow bigger. 
 A Dentist and hygienist will visit the Nursery from 12-1.30pm on Tuesday 17th March 

to talk to our parents. 
 Also on the 17th, there will be a representative from Building Blocks here with 

vitamin drops for parents to collect for their children. 
 A Family Breakfast on Monday 20th April 8.30-9.30am – all welcome. 
 Groups of children will be visiting the dentist for their first check up at 10.30am 

and 2.30pm on 24th March.  Please speak to your child’s nursery room leader to add 
your child’s name to that day’s visit. 

 We will be visiting Luton Library on Wednesday 25th March for a story telling 
session. 

If you would like to receive newsletters and photographs via email, please fill in this box and return to 
a member of Nursery staff… 

Child’s Name____________________________ 
 

Email address_____________________________ 


